
 

   

March 4, 2019 

 

Alert: UCare Online Submission of Claim Reconsideration Requests 

for Adjustments/Appeals and Recoupments Delayed  
UCare’s launch of the online submission of the Provider Claim Reconsideration Request Form has been delayed to 

ensure all of the form features are functioning as expected.  

At this time, Providers should continue to use the current Claim Reconsideration Form, which is located on the UCare 

Provider Website on the Claims & Billing page. 
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